
www.bpcrwparishcouncil.info 
 

Brandon Parva, Coston, Runhall & Welborne Parish Council 
 

You are hereby summoned to attend the Parish Council planning meeting at Welborne Village Hall 
on Monday 24th October 2016 7:00pm. 

 

B A Long           2 East Green 

Bev Long – clerk          Runhall 
clerk@bpcrwparishcouncil.info         NR9 4DW 
18/10/16           01362 850162 

Members of the public are very welcome to attend 
 
 

AGENDA 
Apologies for absence; 
 

Declarations of Interest; Trevor Curson is a Trustee of Welborne Village Hall, Mike Webb & Trevor Curson are members of one of the 

committees of Welborne Village Hall. Andrew Egerton-Smith is a member of the Parochial Church Council of All Saints Church, Welborne. Peter 
Wood and Mike Webb are trustees of Runhall Recreation Ground. In a small village, some overlap of membership between village organisations is 
inevitable. There may be occasions when decisions are taken which affect Welborne Village Hall, Runhall Recreation Ground or Welborne Church 
and it is not possible to carry out the business of the council without those named being involved in such decisions. 
  

Other Declarations; 
 
 
Planning; 

1. Application 2016/2386 – Brick Kiln Cottage, Welborne Common, Welborne. NR20 3LD. Rear 
extension to Brick Kiln Cottage with a new detached garage to the front of the site 

 
 
 
Copies of the submitted plans can be viewed on-line at https://info.south-norfolk.gov.uk/online-
applications/applicationDetails.do?activeTab=summary&keyVal=OEU4ETOQIG900 by using the Further 
Information and Comments tabs. 
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